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Comments: My name is Marcia Holland-Allen.  My great grandfather was Benjamin Holland of Holland Lake fame

of which Holland Lake, Holland Falls, Holland Trail, etc. were named after.  I am disheartened to learn of this

major expansion project of Holland Lake and concerned about this becoming a major attraction site for out of

state people and becoming so expensive, local people will not be able to afford to go there.  It is already very

pricey for many people.    

 

I am also a Montana Real Estate Broker and cannot believe you would approve this project without a full

environmental impact study being done.  To exclude this project from documentation in an environmental impact

statement or an environmental assessment because there are already existing buildings on the property is

unbelievable!  Those buildings were built in 1924!   I am not against upgrades, but this is a tear down and build

more project.  This area will never be the same if this project is allowed to go through, and there will be major

traffic, dust concerns, septic and well issues, which over time could contaminate the lake,  limited local and public

access , lots of parking spaces ( I assume for guests only),  more cabins,  etc..  Please reconsider and reject this

proposal!

 

Marcia Holland-Allen

Clancy, Montana


